
Area Quarterly Update-September 21, 2021

Letter from our District III Chair Person,


The October quarterly will be virtual. The Area Chairman
let us know this week. I do not have all of the information
yet on the negotiation process. It is my understanding
from a verbal update (though I do not have it in writing)
that we are being allowed to cancel without penalty and
transfer the contract to the next Tampa quarterly in April
of 2022.


We are moving ahead with plans for our District 3
members who care to to meet and participate in the
quarterly as a group. The Intergroup office in Lakeland
has been reserved from the District on Sunday, Oct. 10.
This will be a great opportunity for new GSRs or those
new to service to participate in person with those more
seasoned with participating at quarterlies so the ins and
outs of why the run and way they run and the process. 


     Below is the agenda with the three motions being
considered in October:
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